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This paper will attempt to consider the ways in 
which an analysis of the affective quality of the 
writing of the Hand d section of the 
collaborative manuscript play Sir Thomas more, 
believed widely to be Shakespeare’s, can be 
used to substantiate claims for authorship in 
addition to the more forensic linguistic 
examinations that have been directed at the 
scene. parallels of imagery and ideation have 
long been used as part of the stylometrist’s 
toolkit, but this paper will explore the 
possibility that a language of emotional affect 
can be established to describe ways in which 
we perceive Shakespeare’s writing to work.

Will Sharpe received his phd from The Shakespeare 
institute, university of Birmingham and has since 
worked at the university of leeds where he 
completed postdoctoral work on the Cambridge 
Complete Works of Ben Jonson. He is one of the 
General Editors of the forthcoming RSC/palgrave 
Collaborative plays by Shakespeare and others, as 
well as a Chief Associate Editor of the RSC 
Shakespeare individual volumes series, for which he 
co-edited Cymbeline with Jonathan Bate. He is one 
of the General Editors of digital Renaissance 
Editions, and is currently preparing commentaries 
on Hamlet, much Ado About nothing and Henry Viii 
for the new oxford Shakespeare.


